
Message from your ACHE Regent 
Summer 2023 
 
Hello Maine ACHE Members and Fellows, 
 
I hope this update finds you well and that you all have had the opportunity to find some sun during this 
wet Maine summer. 
 
First, I want to take a moment to update you on some exciting educational and networking events that 
the local chapter has scheduled in the coming months!  
 
On October 13 we will be hosting our 6th annual “Shaping the Future” event in collaboration with 
Healthcare Financial Management Association and the Department of Health Management and Policy at 
the University of New Hampshire. This event will feature three panel discussions as well as a keynote 
address by Jeff Weiss, Chief Strategy Officer for Mass General Brigham. The event has been approved for 
three Face-to-Face credits and two qualified education credits by ACHE. 
 
On November 2 and 3 we will be hosting our NNEAHE Annual Meeting at the Sheraton Portsmouth 
Harborside Hotel in New Hampshire. November 2 will have two tracks. The first will be an educational 
workshop with ACHE faculty member Amer A. Kassi, PhD and will focus on agility and resiliency in 
healthcare leadership. This event qualifies for six Face-to-Face credits. On this day, we will also be 
offering an alternate track for those choosing to participate in the Board of Governors exam preparatory 
session.  
 
Day two of this event will showcase two panel discussions and our annual business meeting. In the first 
panel, we will welcome back our state hospital association leaders for a legislative update of issues 
facing healthcare leadership in addition to our annual business meeting. Our second panel will focus on 
the role of emotional intelligence in successful healthcare leadership. 
 
Invitations to these events were sent via Constant Contact. We realize this is often filtered out by spam 
blockers. More information on how to register can be found on our new website (https://nne.ache.org), 
social media, or by reaching out to me directly. 
 
Thank you all for everything you do to provide exceptional healthcare in Maine each and every day. 
Please do not hesitate to reach out with questions regarding ACHE or the Northern New England 
chapter at any time. I look forward to seeing many of you at our upcoming events this fall. 
 
Best! 
 
Tyson 
 

https://nne.ache.org/


 
Tyson J. Thornton, PharmD, FACHE 

Regent for Maine 

tyson35thornton@gmail.com 
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